What’s
happening?

Queens is getting
a new bus network
this summer.

Riders will benefit from:

® Increased all-day
frequent service

(& Additional overnight service

& New and improved connections
across Queens

Dates to
remember

Routes change in two phases on

June 29 and August 31.

Visit mta.info/queensbus
to learn when your routes
will change.
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Stay
connected

visit mta.info/queensbus
for additional information.

» Learn about changes
to your bus route
« Test out your new trip
« Explore new travel options

Need help?
For live customer support, chat
with us in the MTA app or call 511.

Sign up for service alerts
to get real-time information
for your bus route at
mta.info/notify.
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Hello,
Rockaways

Bus service changes
arrive summer 2025.

Here’s what you need to know.

A fare is required to ride.
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The Q22 will connect Far Rockaway
and Rockaway Park via Beach
Channel Dr and Rockaway Beach
Blvd, with all trips terminating at
Beach 116 St. Service west of Beach
116 St will be discontinued and
replaced by the Q35. To the east,
the Q22 will be extended to the Far
Rockaway LIRR. Two extended trips
per day will serve Bayswater. Some
stops have been removed.

The Q35 will be extended east in
the Rockaways to terminate at the
Beach 108 St ferry landing. It will
also be rerouted from Newport Av to
Rockaway Beach Blvd. The Q35 will
have limited-stop Rush service along
Flatbush Av north of Kings Plaza,
where the B41 will serve local stops.
Overnight, the Q35 will continue to
make local stops on Flatbush Av.
Seasonal routing to Jacob Riis Park
Bathhouse will be maintained.

The Q52 will be extended further
east to Beach 50 St in Edgemere.
You must use OMNY to pay your
fare if you board at Beach Channel
Dr and Beach 51 St.

Starting June 29

The Q113 and Q114 will keep their
current routings except for a minor
change near Jamaica. Some stops
have been removed.



